
Steve, Anna and Popi Regas 
31 Gray Street 
Kogarah NSW 2217 
Popi’s Mobile : 0425 278 880 
 
 
 
15th October 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Megan 
 
We are very saddened, disgusted and angry to hear that St George Hospital has 
proposed demolishing Griffith House on the corner of Gray Street, Kogarah.  This 
building is a 122 years old and is listed as heritage by the NSW Office of 
Environment and Heritage; it is a beautiful building with cultural significance and 
should be saved.  My parents and I have lived on Gray Street close to 43 years and I 
can’t help but wonder how great it is to have a heritage listed building so close to us 
and in such great condition.  
 
So many old building have been bulldozed in Kogarah including heritage listed 
buildings, this is shameful practice and should not be allowed.  When does it stop. 
 
I saw this planned demolition in The Leader-newspaper, my friend who lives in 
Kogarah gave me your email, we did not receive anything in the mail regarding this 
proposed demolition and we strongly oppose it.  The building should be saved.  
What’s next, the School of Arts building in Kogarah near Bownes Road. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Popi Regas and on behalf of my parents Steve and Anna Regas 


